

Skylines Australia Victoria

Newsletter December 2004.

Dear SAU VIC Members,

This is the first official SAU VIC Newsletter. This newsletter will be used to communicate Club news and Events to its members. At the moment they will be distributed as a paper copy until the website is completed. Upon completion the newsletter will be in the form of an online information website including Member Interviews with pictures and video files and many other features.

The Skylines Australia Victoria Club was brought together by enthusiasts for enthusiasts. Our aim is to create an environment for its members in which they can enjoy the company of fellow enthusiasts through organised cruises, track days and social events.

The direction of the club is decided by **you** and is only limited by the amount of input you give. We encourage everyone, from the NEWSET of member to the most senior, to let us know what they want and how they feel the club should be run as we do take it on board to make sure that everyone is happy.

2005 is shaping up to be a busy year for events, including track days held in conjunction with other Victorian car clubs and organisers. All information on events are kept on the forums www.skylinesaustralia.com in the Victorian section.

Kind Regards,

The SAU VIC Team. www.skylinesaustralia.com